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Items of Interest: 
 

 

◦ Port Beta Project 

▪ RBC has developed all the fiber 

▪ RBC is working on splicing 

◦ Damage to QLIFE fiber along 2700 block of East 2nd Street 

▪ A dump truck hit the fiber line and pulled the fiber down to the ground along about 6 

pole spans 

▪ Traffic was driving over the fiber (which was laying on the ground perpendicular 

across the highway) 

▪ A local fiber construction company was contracted under emergency procurement 

policies due to both safety concerns as well as the impact (and potential impact) to 

QLIFE customers. 

▪ The local fiber construction company (with the help of ODOT providing traffic 

control) was able to secure the fiber back onto the pole line and out of harm’s way 

within a few hours. 

▪ Some customers experienced blips of service for approximately 1 ½ hours as traffic 

was driving over the fiber. 

▪ This fiber section will need to be replaced under scheduled maintenance. 

◦ QLIFE was called out on Sunday afternoon (memorial weekend) regarding a tree that 

had taken out a telecommunication line at West 3rd place.  This telecommunications line 

was laying on the road across both traffic lanes.  The local municipal had shut down the 

street due to safety concerns. 

▪ We were able to identify that it was not QLIFE fiber that had been damaged (QLIFE 

fiber was on the other side of the street), and we were able to help identify who the 

owner was.  Additionally, we were able to use our contacts to help inform the owner 

of the situation. 


